Date: 29/12/2017

The Ministry of Finance would like to remind you of the implementation of
the provisions of Article 25 of Law 379 issued on 14/12/2001 (VAT) and
amended by Law 64 of 20/10/2017 stipulating the following:

“The Value Added Tax shall be implemented at a rate of 11% as of
01/01/2018.”
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